Latin American Board Certification in Dermatopathology
http://www.intsocdermpath.org
The International Committee for Dermatopathology will organize a Latin American Board Certification  Examination in Dermatopathology (Diploma in Dermatopathology) in Santa Cruz, Bolivia, on April 14, 2007, under the auspices of the International Society of Dermatopathology and the Ibero-Latin American Society of Dermatopathology.

The Examination is restricted to dermatologists and pathologists originally from Spain, Portugal,  Central and South America. For further information about this examination, including eligibility, fees, and application please contact:

ISDP

c/o Catherine A. Klapak, Executive Director
P.O Box 5717 
Winston Salem, North Carolina 27113-5717
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